## January 31, 2012

A meeting of the **Action Committee** was held on Tuesday, January 31, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. in the Wareham Middle School Library. Present were members:

Geoff Swett (School Committee)
Dr. Barry Rabinovitch (Superintendent of Schools)
Mark Andrews (Town Administrator)
Ellen Begley (Board of Selectmen)
Alan Slavin (Capital Planning)

Mr. Swett opened the meeting.

Jeff Tatro gave an explanation of the McKinley Vento federal law.

Geoff Swett explained the profit and loss report.

Ellen Begley asked for more information about maintenance of our transportation vehicles.

Alan Slavin stated that all capital items must go through Town Meeting.

The committee discussed the need for a plan for transportation. Information will be brought back as to transportation costs in other communities by Mr. Andrews. Mr. Andrews has placed \$100,000 in his budget for capital for the school department; however, \$400,000 is needed.

Mr. Tatro was asked to list out options for \$100,000 starting point from capital funding.

Submitted by Dr. Barry Rabinovitch

